
NPSA
Cake Sale 

THIS FRIDAY
Remember your £1 at pick up on
Friday 18th February. There will be a
cake sale in the upper school hall: 3
cakes for £1. Come and join the
scrum!

Next NPSA Meeting 
9th March

The next NPSA meeting will be in person on
Wednesday 9th March, 7pm in the Blue Room.

Please do come along if you can - everyone is
welcome, not just class reps.

Congratulations to the holders of numbers 17, 32 and 70 - our February
winning numbers!

If you haven't got round to joining the NPSA 100 Club yet and you'd like
to, you can do that here . It costs just £2 per month, payable by direct
debit, and every month you're in with a chance of winning one of three
cash prizes. It really is the easiest way to support the NPSA.

Can you help with this newsletter?

We are looking for a volunteer (or volunteers) to take on the production of the newsletter on a
regular basis. It is a really lovely job that isn’t very time consuming and is a great way to contribute
to the NPSA in a regular way at a time that suits you. The current newspaper is formatted by
someone with a very basic knowledge of MS Office and the copy is provided by the chair. If you
are interested, please get in touch by emailing npsabath@gmail.com.

QUIZ NIGHT IS BACK 

1st April 2022
It's back! Our first in-person quiz night since the before times is scheduled
for Friday 1st April. Teams of 6 to 8 people, £60 per team ticket. More
information after half term, but in the meantime you need to (a) start
being nice to your clever mates or (b) get bribing Quiz Master
Extraordinaire, Neil Clews. And get thinking of a good team name: always
the trickiest part of any quiz night. We can't wait!

Find us on social media
Instagram:  @newbridgenpsa_bath
Facebook:  @NewbridgeNPSA
Twitter: @Newbridge_NPSA

www.npsabath.org

https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/npsa/the-100-club

